
 

RETURN TO IN-PERSON LEARNING 

OCTOBER 2020 UPDATE 
District 145 Return to In-Person Learning 
The District will return to in-person instruction for a portion of our student body while the remainder 

of our student body will continue remote learning starting on Monday, October 26, 2020. In addition, 

all Arbor Park District 145 Schools will return to full-school days on October 26, 2020, with each school 

observing the following student schedule: 

Arbor Park Middle School (Grades 5-8) 

7:45a.m. – 2:31p.m. 

Scarlet Oak School (Grades 3-4) 

8:55a.m. – 3:10p.m. 

Morton Gingerwood School (Grades 1-2) 

9:15a.m. – 3:30p.m. 

Kimberly Heights School (Grades Pre-K and K) 

8:30a.m. – 1:30p.m. 

 Remote students should be signed in and ready to start their day on-time, but should be aware 
that delays are possible as we transition back into in-person learning.  

Parents who selected in-person learning for their child(ren) on the return to learning survey over  the 

summer will start with in-person learning on October 26, 2020. This group will continue in-person 

learning through November 20, 2020. As a reminder, there is no student attendance during 

Thanksgiving week (November 23rd through the 27th). 

Changes to in-person or remote learning will be available through a new parent survey the week of 

November 2, 2020. Parents will be required to choose in-person or remote learning. All changes 

made in this survey will take effect on Monday, November 30, 2020. Your decision to choose in-

person or remote learning in the November 2020 survey will remain in effect until further notice. 


